## Archives Report January 2017

The Archives Committee met Tuesday, January 17. In attendance was Peter Cotton, Judy Fairchild, and Barbara McIntyre.

First, we discussed our ongoing projects.

The need to attract new, interested, history buff members was identified and a plan strategized to accomplish this. Ideas included the possibility of hiring a history student intern.

We then discussed new business. The possibility of taking on the task of creating a photo history of the dewees growth and development for the 25<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the island. This display would be used as part of the decorations for the annual meeting. We finally agreed on a strategy for getting this done and agreed to accept the task. We added the possibility of creating a book that could be sold to home owners if time permits. I will meet with other planners tomorrow to coordinate our projects.

Submitted by Barbara McIntyre, Archives Committee Chairperson